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Hello All, 
 
Cool weather is coming and with that 
comes all the great Fall activities that 
Robinwood Park has to offer. 
 
For the 2nd consecutive year the club 
has seen monumental member growth. 
Thus far this year we have had 22 new 
members. As of this newsletters date 
our membership stands at 132. Please 
give all of our new members a warm 
Robinwood welcome when meeting 
them. 
 
DUES/FEES: All club dues have been 
paid (thank you all) If you owe cabin 
tax, which is now over due, please 
remit ASAP. Also if any guest fees are 
owed please remit also. 
 
THANK YOU to ALL who made this 
summer’s picnic/auction a tremendous 
success!! We had approx. 100 people 
in attendance and the food was just 
fantastic. We are already looking 
forward to next year (our 50th club 
anniversary) picnic, but really don’t 
know how we can top this one. If 
anyone has any ideas for our 50th club 
anniversary please give your ideas to a 
club officer. 
 
We will be holding our fall work 
weekend (FWW) on Sat/Sun 9/11&12. 
As we continue easing back into club 
functions, we will ONLY be having 
lunch (Noon) and dinner (6pm) for 
meals. We will meet at the cooks lodge 
at 8 am for a cup of coffee and discuss 
work details and locations for the day. 
We will mostly be brushing back on 
spur roads and obvious main road new 
growth. We possibly may cut/split a 
pickup load or two of wood. 
 
We will be holding an Opening Day 
dinner on 10/23 at the cooks lodge at 
approx. 6:30 pm. Anthony/Heather 
McNeill will be doing the 
cooking/preparation for this year’s 
meal. If anyone would like to give 

them a hand, I’m sure they would 
welcome the help. 
 
Getting ready for big game season, we 
will be holding a normal “buck pool” this 
year. A $5 entry fee per person will be 
accepted from now until opening day. 
Please get the $$ to Bob B. (Mail or 
leave in his camp mailbox with a note). 
Payout will be at least $200 for heaviest 
buck (all innards removed) and at least 
one random draw at $100 for the 
remaining bucks/bears entered. As per 
club by-laws please use the scales and 
register at the cooks lodge. 
 
We are hoping for a propane delivery 
sometime around the 1st week of 
October. 
 
Please watch for a Boy Scout lease 
memo from Bob M. as a new lease for 
this Fall has just been forwarded. 
 
Glenn Martin and helpers will be 
working the grader on our roads in the 
coming weeks. Please be patient if you 
happen upon Glenn or a trainee as you 
probably know this piece of equipment is 
very slow. 
 
Please remember to continue signing in 
your trout in the front gate trout log 
sheet, and always sign in & out. 
 
We are receiving questions regarding 
ATV/UTV use on our tote/logging roads 
during big game season. Please refer to 
the club bylaws. 
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